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I-29 road closure at the I-94 west bound exit (Fargo) 

 
 

NARRATIVE: On February 23rd, 2024, at approximately 3:15 PM a semi-truck hauling a wind 
turban was travelling northbound on Interstate 29 and took the westbound Interstate 94 exit. 
While exiting the driver of the semi-truck drove off the shoulder of the roadway, becoming 
stuck in the ditch. The westbound I-94 exit was completely blocked because of the semi-truck 
entering the ditch. Traffic was diverted for approximately two hours at this location until the 
hazard was removed.  
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For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Andrew Cashin 701-521-0219                                                                                                                                                  
acashin@nd.gov  

     
 


